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" OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 4, 1952

Hartford Accident & Indemnity Co.
Pacific Department, Hartford Building
San Francisco 20, California

Attention: N. Logis, Surety Department

Gentlemens '~ RB: Swnol 01l Company $10,000.00
one well bond (your Nos, 2619965)

Please refer to previous correspondence through which you in-
quired as to the posaibilities for cancellation on the above-
captioned bond. .

Thus far the opsrators concerned have not complied with all
regulations of the Commission concerning the general cleaning
up of the loocation and removal of equipment. Our inspectors
have checked the location periodically, however, and as soon
as operators have satisfactorily cleared the location, it
will be possible for this office to approva cancellation of
the bond.

Yours very truly, '

R. R. Spurrier
Secretary -~ Director
RRSinr



